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Decision
to be taken

Cabinet Member for 
Resources, Deputy Leader & 

Cabinet Member for 
Transportation

The Cabinet Member for Resources, Deputy Leader & Cabinet Member for Transportation will 
take the following decision on or after Thursday 26 March 2020.
Title

Haddenham and Thame Greenway

Reference Number:

T09.20

Decision To Be Taken

Recommendation

The Cabinet Member(s) are recommended to agree to the progression of a 
funding agreement with Oxfordshire County Council for an aspirational walking 
and cycling scheme between Haddenham and Thame Parkway Rail Station and 
Thame. Signing of the funding agreement will enable the transfer of the scheme 
funding to Buckinghamshire County Council, who will progress and then 
potentially deliver the Haddenham and Thame Greenway. 

Contact Officer

Jonathan Fuller Transport Strategy Officer (Graduate)

Date of Publication

18 March 2020

Your questions and views

If you have any questions about the matters contained in this paper please get in touch with 
the Contact Officer whose telephone number is given at the head of the paper.



If you have any views on this paper that you would like the Cabinet Member to consider, or if 
you wish to object to the proposed decision, please inform Democratic Services by 5pm on 
Wednesday 25 March 2020. This can be done by telephone (to 01296 382343), or e-mail to 
democracy@buckscc.gov.uk
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